
 May     2023     Newsletter 

 Dear     members, 

 President     Sue     Clark     welcomed     the     Executive     to     the     meeting     on     the  1st  of     May     2023,     which     was     held 
 at     Joan     Robbs     home     in     Oamaru     at     9:30     am. 

 Joys     and     Sorrows 

 Sympathy     is     extended     to     those     who     have     lost     loved     ones     and     friends. 
 And,     Joy     to     those     who     are     recovering     and     to     those     with     special     occasions     in     their     lives. 

 General     News     and     Information 
 Agenda     Date:     3  rd  June     2023. 
 Plaque     Cleaning:     Waiareka 

 Cyclone     Gabriel     Donation:     Our     stall     sales     were     $284.00     and     Federation     is     contributing     to     make     the     total 
 donation     $300.00     Thank     you     everyone. 

 We     are     going     to     have     another     stall     in     October,     at     this     stage     we     are     aiming     for     the     15th. 

 Ruby     Award:  A     reminder     that     we     have     the     Ruby     award     and     if     you     know     of     a     member     who     you     think     meets 
 the     criteria     then     please     nominate     them. 
 Criteria     is  1.     Recipients     for     Ruby     Awards     must     have     a     Good     Service     Badge. 

 2.     Must     be     involved     and     help     Federation     as     much     as     they     can. 
 3.     Work     well     within     their     own     Institutes. 

 Mid     Winter     Lunch:  To     be     held     on     Monday     the     26th     June     11:30     am     at     the     The     Last     Post,     bookings     to     be     in     by 
 21st     June     to     Judith     Bingham     please. 

 Handcraft: 

 Competition     Day     Updates: 
 Could     all     entries     please     be     to     Joan     Robb     by     the     8th     September     thank     you. 

 Show     Bay     Update: 
 Colouring     competition     to     be     pencils,     crayons     or     felt     pens. 

 Thought     for     the     Month: 

 “We     have     two     ears     and     one     tongue,     so     that     we     would     listen     more     and     talk     less”     anonymous. 

 Newsletter     Secretary 
 Tracy     Grimwood. 


